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10 ESSENTIAL ENGLISH – RESTAURANT AND FOOD REVIEW EXCURSION 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 

On Thursday 27 June 2024, the students from 10 Essential English will be visiting Café Settebello 

on Newton Road at Campbelltown. Students will have the opportunity to engage in a tasting menu, 

designed by the cafe especially for our group. Students will take notes and photographs in order 

to enhance their restaurant and food review which they are preparing for over the coming weeks. 

Students will be accompanied by myself, and one of the School Support Officers at the College. 

 

The students will walk to Café Settebello after departing school at 11:30am and returning by 

approximately 2:00pm. Students will need to bring their materials to complete the task. Students 

are required to contribute $10.00 for this excursion, which is to be paid to Student Services no 

later than Tuesday 25 June 2024. Students who are not in full school uniform will not be permitted 

on this excursion. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to Student Services by Monday 24 June 2024.  

Please contact me if you have any queries relating to this activity via phone on 8165 4700 or via 

email on mikalea.borg932@schools.edu.au. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mikalea Borg        Kevin O’Neil 
ENGLISH TEACHER      PRINCIPAL 
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